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8th January 2019
Dear Parents
May I wish everyone a very happy and peaceful New Year.

Class Photographs: will be taken by Tempest on Monday 14th January 2019
Dinner Money: Dinner money is £2.20/day, which is £11.00 for a full week. This may be paid weekly, monthly or half-termly for Junior children. Payment may be made online or by cheque payable to St Peter’s School Fund. 
Ark and Breakfast Club: Some families continue to owe fees for the Breakfast and After School Clubs. Please bring all outstanding balances up to date.

Milk Money Infants only: This is now due for the Spring Term.  Please send £9.00 in an envelope, clearly named, cheques should be made payable to St Peter’s School. 

Dodgeball for children in Years 1 and 2 will begin after school tomorrow, Wednesday 9th January, Fencing begins today for children in Years 3 and 4 who are enrolled. Football Training for children in Key Stage 2 begins next Monday, 14th January and Tag Rugby for children in Key Stage 2 begins next Friday, 18th January,
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite all children whose birthday falls in January to a birthday lunch on Wednesday 23rd January. The meal will be the hot or cold menu of the day and is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 with a charge of 50p to cover the birthday extras. It is priced £2.20 plus 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’ for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 or children may bring a packed lunch and pay 50p to join the birthday table including cake, hats and balloons.

Please complete the reply slip to order the meal and return by Friday 18th January
Lions Club Swimarathon 2019: We have had a great response to the swimarathon so far with 34 children from all classes signing up. If you haven’t registered your interest yet please do so by Friday 11th January.
The annual Swimarathon is to be held on Sunday 27th January 2019 at the YMCA swimming pool in St Annes, raising money for charity. 20% of monies raised by St Peters School will be retained by the PTFA to spend on our school.
It’s a fun event to be part of and the children really enjoy the atmosphere of the day and the free goodie bags, whilst the parents enjoy cheering them on and chatting over a coffee. Certificates will be given in assembly to all children who take part. In the past St Peters school has won different categories and children have been presented with awards by the mayor at a special prize giving event. 
All children who can swim one length of the pool are invited to join in, regardless of speed (it’s not a race). If you would like your child to swim, please contact Roz Healy ( Year 4 Mum) on the playground or email at roz.healy7@gmail.com stating your child’s name, year group and your phone number.

Choir: Choir practice will re-commence next Monday, 14th January.
Grapes: If you include grapes in your child’s packed lunch, please cut them in half to avoid the risk of choking.t in assembly to all children who take part, in the past St Peters 
LLife school has won dase contact Roz Healy (year 4 mum) on the playground or e-maiating your child's name, year group and your 
Winmarleigh 2019: A reminder to the families of children in Year 6 that the next payment for the trip to Winmarleigh Hall is due this week. 
Life Education Bus: The Life Education Bus will be visiting school on Monday and Tuesday 21st and 22nd January. All classes will take part in an age appropriate session.

House Point Winners: The house point winners at the end of last term were Cardinal Basil Hume( Green). Children in this house may wear their own clothes on Friday 11th January.

Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher
Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 23rd January

My child……………………………………would like to join the Birthday Lunch on Wednesday 23rd January.

Signed…………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Swimarathon 2019 – Sunday 27th January

My child ……………………………………………. Year ………….

Would like to take part in the 2019 Swimarathon. Please return by Friday 11th January.

Contact telephone number / email address ………………………………………………….

Signed………………………………………………………..
Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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